
 

Dear Year 1, 
         Hello ! I hope that you are not getting too bored on lockdown. I am missing 
seeing you all every day.  
         I have been putting lots of activities on Purple Mash, Mathletics and Bug 
Club for you and I can see that some of you have been logging on and having a go. If 
you haven’t had chance yet why not give it a try today ? 
         I have also sent you a workbook full of activities to keep your brain active and 
learning. Try to do some reading, writing and maths every day. 
        I have been enjoying getting out in my garden. I have planted some potatoes, 
carrots, beans and lettuce and now I am waiting for them to grow. I have also been 
baking and cooking lots of delicious meals for Lucy, Sam and Mr W. 
        What have you been up too ? Write a letter to me and send it to the school 
address to let me know. I’ ll collect your letters next time I’m in school. 
        Stay safe and and try to have fun at home with your families. 
        I look forward to seeing you when we are allowed back to school. 
                                        
                                         From Mrs Wilkinson. 
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